International Broom Initiative – sample support letter

Please personalize and print on your organization’s letterhead. 

Fax, then mail, to:

Sen. Dianne Feinstein

fax: (202) 228-3954

(serves on Ag Approps Cmte)

331 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Rep. Sam Farr


fax: (202) 225-6791

(serves on Ag Approps Cmte)

1221 Longworth House Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Rep. Mike Thompson

fax: (202) 225-4335

(sponsors the funding request)
231 Cannon Office Building

Washington, DC 20515

Doug Johnson


fax: (510) 217-3500

(to support for our advocacy)

1442-A Walnut St., #462






Berkeley, CA 94709

The Honorable Dianne Feinstein

United States Senate

331 Hart Senate Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

RE: Support for “Broom Biological Controls” funding request

I am writing on behalf of <your organization> to ask for your support in funding the request in the USDA-ARS budget for funding to develop biological control agents to aid our work to control invasive brooms and gorse. 

These invasive plants cause extensive ecological and economic damage to large areas of coastal and mountain California, Oregon, Washington and Hawaii. In our county, gorse is a particular problem in that it greatly increases fuels for catastrophic wildfire, it inhibits forest regeneration in cut timberlands, and it eliminates native vegetation that supports wildlife. We spend significant resources controlling the plant every year. 

Biological control agents are one of the most promising elements of our overall management, because they offer the potential for ongoing control of large areas over time (broom and gorse seeds last decades in the soil, so long-term control is crucial). Here in Gorseville the public is sensitive to herbicide use, and biological controls would enable us to be more selective in our use of chemicals. All in all, effective biological control agents would help our broom and gorse situation a lot, and pay high economic and ecological dividends down the road.

Please support the request for “Broom Biological Controls” in the USDA budget. If you have any questions about how this project would help us, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

cc: 
Congressman Sam Farr

Congressman Mike Thompson

